
The MIT might not be performed due to weather and seasonal conditions.  Currently the wellhead 
cellars are full of snow and ice covering the wellhead flange needed for testing the surface casing.  BBC 
will be in contact with the inspector to schedule the MIT as soon as weather conditions allow. 
 
Please contact Chris Stevenson with questions/concerns at 303-312-8704 


